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December 16, 2010 

 

 

 

 

Greg Johnson 

Colorado Water Conservation Board 

Water Supply Planning Section 

1580 Logan Street, Suite 200 

Denver, Co  80203 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

The Sangre DeCristo Trinchera Diversion Canal Restoration Project has been completed 

and is ready for the next irrigation season! The Trinchera Irrigation Company has 

received the WSRA funds and has paid Can-Do Concrete, Inc. (contractor) for the work 

done on the project.  The company will not be invoicing for the remaining $1,685.00 as 

we came in a little under budget. 

 

The Trinchera Irrigation Company wishes to thank the Rio Grande Interbasin Roundtable 

and the Colorado Water Conservation Board for making this project a reality through the 

WSRA funds.  We wish to give a special thank you to Mr. Mike Gibson for all of his 

assistance and expertise throughout the project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tracy Kester, 

President 
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